
PRODUCT NOTICE June 13, 2019

TRUNNION ASSEMBLIES

This product notice is to inform you that the CCH trunnion assembly is being discontinued, and the CCG trunnion assembly will receive 
some improvements.

Due to the design improvements in our standard trunnion shaft (which now allows for working pressures up to 500 psi), we are able to 
discontinue the double-ended shaft. This was previously needed for pressures that high.

This will result in the discontinuance of the CCH, which is replaced by the CCF. The CCG will remain, but it will now be assembled with 
the standard single-ended shaft, like the other trunnions.”
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